
Workshop on Exploring the World of Picture Books 

 

 
 

A workshop titled ‘Exploring the World of Picture Books’ was organized on September 09, 2017 

for the second year students. The resource persons for the session were Ms. Aarti, Head 

Librarian of Reading Caterpillar Children’s Library and Ms. Rachna, who is a storyteller. Both of 

them have had a long association with the field of Children’s Literature and Story Telling. The 

workshop broadened the horizon of students’ understanding of the art of storytelling. 

 

 


